
 
 

 

 
12th March 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Red Nose Day is fast approaching and children are invited to wear their red 

noses on Friday 15th March 2019. 

 

This year, due to all of the fundraising events currently being held in school, we 

are not requesting a donation however if you wish to donate to the Red Nose 

Appeal you can do so via the Comic Relief website 

https://donation.comicrelief.com/  

 

Many Thanks 

 

Mrs Cheadle 

 

PSCHE Lead 

https://donation.comicrelief.com/

